
 
 
 
The district was asked to send the Title IX Compliance Initiatives handbook to all of our current 
coaches.  These compliance initiatives were distributed via an online survey during the Spring of 
2019 via the following website – (https://geca.kentisd.org ).  
 
Based on coaches surveys and information collected and reported to the KISD, the Title IX 
Coordinators of Godfrey-Lee Public Schools find that the district is in compliance with all gender 
equity standards required by State and KISD measurements.  This information will also be 
available to the public on our website at  http://www.godfrey-lee.org/title-ix.html 
 
Survey information is displayed below. 
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